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SOUTH BUNBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL SITE, SPECIAL EDUCATION CENTRE
Hon BOB THOMAS to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Education:

I refer to the Government’s earlier promise to build a new special education centre at the South Bunbury Primary
School site.
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What was the amount promised for the new facility?
What works were to be undertaken?

Will the parliamentary secretary table the changes, if any, that have been made to -

(a) reduce the size of the staffroom;
(b) exclude the fit out of the kitchen; and
(c) exclude the verandah?

Will the parliamentary secretary table the other changes that are proposed?

What consideration has the Government given to substituting the enclosed corridor connecting the
centre with the school for a larger staffroom, a covered verandah and a fitted out kitchen?

If no consideration has been given, why not, and will consideration now be given?

Hon BARRY HOUSE replied:

I thank the member for some notice of this question and ask that it be placed on notice. I ask the member to note
that the Minister for Education was in the Bunbury region today and visited the school. I am sure that he will be
in a much better position to answer those questions from tomorrow onwards.
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